FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
1) Will this council be participating in the Afghanistan Resettlement programmes ARAP + ACRS and if so, how many individuals/families will you be taking on?

Leicester City Council has offered to house 10 families (up to 60 people) within the City under the ARAP scheme.  Once the ACRS scheme detail is available to Local Authorities we will consider the City Council position at that time. 

2) If you are not participating in the Afghanistan Resettlement programmes ARAP + ACRS, can you explain why? 

Not applicable.
3) What was this council’s response to the Syrian Resettlement programme (VPRS)?

The City Council was part of the VCRS programme and we housed 45 families within Leicester City over a 5 year period.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
